
Dear students, 

According to the provided information by the students who have problems in their devices to log 

LMS as mentioned below to be collected tablet computer from UOC. They should come on 18th 

or 19th November 2020 between 9am-4pm to the student & staff affairs (SSA) branch UOC to 

collect these tablets. If they are unable to come on these 2 days, kindly inform to AR Faculty of 

Nursing via e mail as soon as possible.  

Name with Initials Registration 

Number 

Ranathunga S.R. 2017N00058 

k.sanjayth 2017N00068 

Darshika PGK 2017N00008 

M.U.Chathurangi 2019N00218 

Nisansala J.B  2018N00156 

P.K.D.A.D.Alahakoon  2019n00211 

P.D.T.Nuwandhara 2019N00270 

S.M.Nisran 2017N00053 

    

 

Shiroma Malkanthie 

Senior Lecturer-Student counselor 

FON-UOC 

 

 


